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NGSA and the Center for LNG Request FERC Rehearing  

of Weymouth Compressor Order 
 

(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) and the Center for LNG (CLNG) today 

filed a joint request for rehearing of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s (FERC) Weymouth 

Compressor Order.    

 

In their comments, NGSA and CLNG strongly urged the Commission to reconsider its actions in the 

Weymouth Order.  

 

Casey Hollers, Director, Regulatory Affairs for NGSA, said “Revisiting final and unappealable certificates 

jeopardizes investment in natural gas projects by diminishing regulatory certainty.  The order has the 

potential to disrupt the entire permitting process for natural gas projects and, as a consequence, it can 

undermine the significant public and environmental benefits derived from the use of natural gas.”  

 

NGSA’s  and CLNG’s members are shippers on FERC-jurisdictional pipelines and rely on the certainty and 

predictability of the FERC permitting process for entering into multiyear transactions and long-term 

capital commitments.   

 

Read NGSA’s comments here.   

 
#### 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural 
gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-marketer issues 

related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning markets that foster a growing, 
competitive market for natural gas.  NGSA is dedicated to achieving a cleane r future through strong partnerships with 
renewables and supporting innovative technologies and market solutions that reduce emissions.  For more 
information, please visit www.ngsa.org. 
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